
 ASU Preparatory PTSO 
 Academic Scholarship 
 Scholarship Announcement 
 The PTSO Scholarship Committee is excited to announce that applications for the  ASU 
 Preparatory PTSO Academic Scholarship  are now open.  A $500 scholarship will be 
 awarded to a 2024 graduating student of ASU Preparatory Academy Polytechnic High 
 School. 

 Application packets can be downloaded via the PTSO website at 
 https://www.asupreppolyptso.com/scholarship  and are also available at the front 
 desk at the High School. 

 Deadline for submission is 3:00pm on  Friday, April 19th, 2024  . 

 Email  lavista@thirtyonemarketplace.com  with any scholarship related questions. 
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